Belmont PWS

209 Brown Street
Belmont, OH 43718
740-484-1989

Dear Customer,

The Ohio Administrative Code rule 3745-95-02 states
that a public water system must implement a backflow and
cross-connection control program. As part of this program
we are asking each water user to complete the following
survey. The form may also be found on the internet at
https://villageofbelmont.org/water-and-sewer-info. Please
complete the survey and return by mail to:

Village of Belmont Water Dept
P.O Box 68
Belmont, OH 43718

Or by email to: info@villageofbelmont.comcastbiz.net
Or return to drop box at 209 Brown Street.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Ken Davis, Board President


https://villageofbelmont.org/water-and-sewer-info

BACKFLOW PREVENTION AND CROSS-CONNECTION
SURVEY

Name on water account:

Billing Address:

Is this a Business or Residence:

Is there a backflow device already in place:

Are any of the following at this address:

Well

Lawn Sprinkler
Cistern

Boiler

Pool/Hot tub

Fire Suppression/Sprinkler

If yes to any of the above is there plumbing connected
directly to the water system?

Are you aware of any sources of water for this address
other than the Village of Belmont’s Public Water System?

Person Completing survey:

Printed Name

Signature







